
Message from the Mayor: Waterfront meeting this Wednesday 7:30 Community 
Center

Fellow Residents;

A reminder that the Village will be holding two back-to-back public hearings this Wednesday, February 3rd, 
from 7:30PM onwards at the Community Center.

The first is a public hearing to take public input on the demolition permit that BP Arco has applied for to bring 
down the remaining large structure, “Building 52”, on the waterfront.  That document is available here - it is 
quite large and so a physical copy is also available in the library.  

Once this hearing is complete, there will be a second public session where people can comment on the 
Consent Decree. It can be found here and a physical copy available at the library. This agreement has been 
negotiated by the Village, Riverkeeper and BP Arco and is before the Board of Trustees for their approval 
before it is signed. You can read my summary of the core elements of the Consent Decree in my 
announcement to the Village here.

Both these issues are important to the future of the waterfront and if you wish to be heard, please attend 
either session or submit your comments by email to board@hastingsgov.org or by letter to Board of Trustees, 
Municipal Building, 7 Maple Avenue, HoH, NY 10706.  Most waterfront documents in the Village's possession 
can be found here.

Finally, the hearing will be broadcast live on WHOH-TV  75 or FIOS 43 and http://whoh-tv.org

Sincerely,

Peter Swiderski
Mayor
mayor@hastingsgov.org

mailto:mayor@hastingsgov.org
http://whoh-tv.org/
http://hastingsgov.org/Pages/HastingsNY_Documentlibrary/wdocs-NEW
mailto:board@hastingsgov.org
http://hastingsgov.org/Pages/HastingsNY_Announcements/I022E511B
http://hastingsgov.org/Pages/HastingsNY_Documents/Waterfront%20Consent%20Decree%20-%20January%202016.pdf
http://hastingsgov.org/Pages/HastingsNY_Documents/022EEE4C-000F8513

